Dear AAPPS-DPP members

Thank you for your participation to DPP’s annual conference, 2nd Asia-Pacific Conference
on Plasma Physics in Kanazawa.

It was a great success having total participants of 682.

This year, we have 3rd Asia-Pacific Conference on Plasma Physics in Hefei.

This time APFA (Fusion Technology) will join to our conference according to Dr. B. Wan’s
request to me.

Here is revised Preliminary announcement of 3rd Asia-Pacific Conference on Plasma
Physics.

Please nominate invited and plenary speakers for this conference.

Nomination site is https://www.gakkai-web.net/gakkai/aappsdpp nm/

To eliminate duplicated nomination, we ask you to input candidate and recommender’s e-
mails.

For each candidate, system blocks duplication by checking candidate’s e-mail.

So be careful.

If you have any question, let me know.

Sincerely yours,
M. Kikuchi, AAPPS-DPP chair



